
 

 

 

4th January 2023 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are once again able to offer places for a new group to start the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh award scheme. 

Your child has expressed an interest in this and if you are happy for them to take part, please return the slip 

below by Monday 9th January 2023.  

There will be a limited number of places. Therefore, if we have a lot of interest, we will start a waiting list 

which will be held in order of year group, with the oldest students being offered a place in the first instance 

to ensure they would complete the award before leaving college.  

If you would like further information regarding what the award entails, you can check out the 

website https://www.dofe.org/ or alternatively email Mr Harvey (DofE lead) on jharvey@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

or myself jchatburn@pchs.lancs.sch.uk and we will aim to give you further information.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Joanne Chatburn  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Duke of Edinburgh Award (Return to J Harvey) 

STUDENT NAME  

☐ I am happy for my son/daughter to take part in the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award.  

SIGNED  DATE  
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